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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS 
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answer to be circulated the meeting.  The Councillor 
asking the question may then ask one relevant supplementary question which 
shall be put and answered without discussion.   
 
(a) Councillor Kennedy 

 
“At the meeting of Full Council on the 16th July, Cllr Theobald said he would 
ask officers to look into the possibility of installing a new access ramp into 
Preston Park at the northern end of Preston Park Avenue.  Please can the 
Cabinet member update me on this request?” 
 
Response from Councillor Theobald, Cabinet Member for Environment. 
 

(b) Councillor Davey 
 
“Given the importance of the Valley Gardens area to the health and vitality of 
the city could the cabinet member please tell me what he is doing to bring 
forward the Valley Gardens project. Specifically how is he spending the 
£100,000 allocated for this year in the LTP and how does he plan to spend 
the £2.3m allocated for next year?” 
 
Response from Councillor Theobald, Cabinet Member for Environment. 
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